July 18, 2000

Honorable Sally McCarty

Commissioner of Insurance 

Indiana Department of Insurance

311 West Washington Street, Suite 300

Indianapolis, Indiana 46204-2287

RE:  Item ER-IN-2000-01—Employee Leasing
Dear Commissioner McCarty:

This filing is made on behalf of the members and subscribers of the Indiana Compensation Rating Bureau who are now writing or will write workers compensation insurance in Indiana. This item filing is to become effective one (1) year after your approval, upon the first of a month, applicable to new and renewal business.

The filing proposes a change to the Experience Rating Rule 11.a. regarding employee leasing. The current rules permit a client's experience to be commingled with other clients. The rule merely asks that the client experience be separated, if possible. The proposed rule requires the carrier to maintain separate experience by client.

All persons on the "Interested Persons List" have been notified of the above filing. Enclosed is the $35.00 filing fee check. If you have any questions or need additional information, please call me at extension 301.

Sincerely,

Ronald W. Cooper

General Manager

Enclosure: Filing Memorandum with Exhibits
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